
Project Update: February 2018 

 

Thefield activities have been for me an occasion to do the advocacy in the forest 

services located in the north of Dahomey gap when we were coming back from the 

field. 

 

Please, find attached the photos of awareness in the villages of Sègbanou and Igbo-

Idi around the forest islands of Pahou and Pobè respectively. 

 

 
 

In Sègbanou, you can remarked the presence of a forest officer in his professional 

dress (green). After my presentation at the conference in Cambridge, I will send you 

other photos.   

 

 


